Dear Friends,

Let me begin by expressing my sincere appreciation for your generosity to McKenzie Health System throughout the years.

What a stretch it has been with all of the changes and challenges; yet month after month our community has shown an overwhelming level of support. Those gifts have come in the form of dollars, but also as donations of time and talents, kind words of encouragement, and support of our commitment to the future. That level of support has a positive impact in ways that are hard to put into words.

With a 24/7, 365-days-a-year mission of caring for the health of our community, and the financial limitations of a not-for profit organization, the world of healthcare can be challenging to say the least. Your contributions help us pursue healthcare in a way that will benefit this area for generations to come. They afford advances in care that operational budgets fund slowly if at all. That's why philanthropy (or charitable gifts) is so critical and can be a game-changer in achieving our mission.

On behalf of the entire McKenzie team, thank you for your partnership which allows us to provide the very best care possible. When it comes to the care of our families and friends, imagine what we can do together!

Sincerely, Steve Barnett, DHA, CRNA, FACHE President/CEO, McKenzie Health System

The Value of Community Support

When rural communities thrive, it is because of the people and their commitment to work together and support one another.

That concept in healthcare can be a real game changer. With a 24/7, 365, broad-based community mission and the limits of a challenging not-for-profit budget, charitable gifts are critical resources.

Imagine what we can do together!





Beagio's Reception Hall

5795 Sanilac Road, Kingston, MI 48741

NEW THIS YEAR: Join us for our month-long Digital Campaign "Early Detection is Music to Our Ears" and get added benefits as a sponsor. More details inside.



Autumn Benefit & Digital Campaign Sponsorship Opportunities

B	Signature*	Diamond	Platinum	Gold	Silver	Bronze	Single Ticket
Cost	\$10,000	\$5,000	\$2,500	\$1,000	\$500	\$300	\$100
# of Tickets	8	6	4	2	2	0	1
Group Social Post	②	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	
Listed on placemat	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	
Logo & link on website	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø	
Dedicated Social Post	©	②	Ø	②	Ø		
Thank You Board	Ø	Ø	Ø	Ø			
Included in Radio Promotion	②	⊘	Ø	•			
Logo & link in emails	Ø	Ø	Ø	O			
Sponsor Sign at Event	Ø	Ø	Ø				
Radio Telethon participant	©	Ø	Ø				
PSA name mention	②	Ø	Ø				
Sponsor day challenge match	©	Ø	Ø				
Logo on direct mail	②	②					
Radio telethon sponsor	0	Ø					

^{*}Other sponsorship perks are available for the Signature Sponsor level. If you are interested in learning more, please contact the Foundation office at 810-648-6127.

Sponsorship / Ticket Order Form enclosed. Tickets and Sponsorships can also be purchased online at www.mckenziehealth.org/autumn-benefit.

Sponsorship deadline – August 1, 2022 to take advantage of all perks; sponsorships will continue to be accepted through September 8, 2022.

Ticket deadline – September 15, 2022.

McKenzie Memorial Hospital # R61802 \$50 of the ticket price may be tax deductible.





Join the fun in September with our month-long digital campaign! (Many of the sponsorships already have perks built in!)

During the month of September, the McKenzie

Foundation is launching the digital campaign themed "Early Detection is Music to Our Ears!" The goals of this campaign are to partner with other community members, businesses, and organizations to raise awareness about early detection and to help raise funds to go toward this life-saving equipment.

If you are considering a sponsorship, please note there are additional "perks" available to you during September. Will you consider making a sponsorship commitment or purchasing tickets? THAT will be music to our ears too! Thank you!

Stay tuned for the announcement of our microsite launch at www.MusicToOurEars.US!

Caring for our community is at the very heart of our mission.

Higher Definition with a New GI Tower

Your gift will go toward the purchase of equipment that will provide a higher definition view for the gastroenterologist and general surgeons and is adaptable for newer scopes as they become available.

Procedures that require this type of equipment are performed more than any other in our surgical department. Upper and lower scopes may not be exciting, but they are lifesaving. These scopes help doctors diagnose and treat problems such as GERD (Gastroesophageal Reflux Disease) and colon cancer.







^{**} Tables can be reserved by purchasing 8 tickets together. Mark "Table of 8" on the form and submit payment of \$800 to cover all 8 tickets.